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PLANNING DEPARTMENT
101 PauahiStreet, Suite3 • Hila, Hawaii 96720-4224

(808)961-8288 • FAX(808)961-8742

November 12, 2008

Jennifer L. Zelko, Esq.
Torkildson, Katz, Moore, Hetherington & Harris
120 Pauahi Street, Suite 312
Hilo, HI 96720-3048

Dear Ms. Zelko:

Christopher J.Yuen
Director

Brad Kurokawa, ASLA
LEED®AP
DeputyDirector

'/Special Permit Application No. 04-012 (SPP 04-012)
Applicant: Pacific Quest Corporation
Request: Establish a Special Treatment Facility for Youth
Subject: Withdrawal ofSpecial Permit Application
Tax Map Key: 9-5-015:015

This is to acknowledge receipt of your letter dated October 27,2008 requesting to
withdraw the above referenced Special Permit Application. Based on this request, we
will be withdrawing the application.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact JeffDarrow at 961-8288, ext 259.

JWD:snm

P:\pllblic\wpwin60Veff\Letters\Withdraw LettersILZelko-PacificQuest-SPP04-012-Withdraw.doc

cc w/copy of letter: Planning Commission
Planning Department-Kona

1 2 2008

Hawai'j County is an Equal Opportunity Provider and Employer.


